
 

 

NEWSLETTER TO PARENTS, CAREGIVERS AND FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL                                        31 MARCH 2017 

twLb/Lt![Ω{ /haa9b¢  

MAP DAY 

Thank you to all the parents, caregivers, whanau who came and discussed the students Action Plan for the future. Your support is 
greatly appreciated by us and your child (they may not tell you that) but research shows that your interest and engagement with your 
child's education has a significant positive effect on their achievement. I trust you found the time worthwhile and were able to convey 
to the teachers your requests and find out anything that you may have been unsure about. 
This year we have also been holding curriculum nights to help parents understand what is taught and how programmes are 
changing.  I hope these have also been of benefit to you. 

WORKDAY 

Thank you to all who supported the College with this fundraiser.  Money from Workday helps cover the non-curriculum essential 
support activities of sport and culture. It helps with things like uniforms, travel, musical instruments and sound equipment, 
registration fees, and much more. Queen Charlotte College does not charge a school fee which many other schools do to cover 
these items. We believe that Workday is a good way for students to commit to the school and put in the personal effort to support 
activities run for them. I look forward to being able to announce just how much was raised but would like to acknowledge the 
wonderful effort of one of our new Y7 students in raising $120 for his tremendous workday effort.   
 
It is particularly pleasing to receive wonderful feedback from some of the employers of our students. One in particular, I would like to 
share with you.  Well done to Camron Lewis, Year 9, who showed all the attributes necessary to succeed in life. 
 
 
 

  



 

   

IMPORTANT DATES  

Mufti Day       April 4
th
 - Tuesday 

School Social      April 4
th
 ς Tuesday ς 7pm 

Year 7 Noho Marae     April 5
th
 -7

th
 ς Wednesday-Friday 

End Term 1      April 13
th
 - Thursday 

Teacher Only Day     May 1
st
 ς Monday 

Start Term 2      May 2
nd

 - Tuesday 

TERM DATES 2017 

Term One Wednesday 1
st
 February ς New students and Council members only/Thursday 2

nd
 February ς  

  Whole school ς Thursday 13
th
 April 

Term Two Tuesday 2
nd

 May  ς Friday 7
th
 July 

Term Three Monday 24
th
 July ς Friday 29

th
 September 

Term Four Monday 16
th
 October ς Thursday 14

th
 December 

 



 

PARENT PORTAL 

Always wanting to keep in touch with parents and caregivers, you can now keep track of your young people by logging-in on our parent 

portal.  So long as your email address is recorded in our system then follow the link below and you can view: attendance, NCEA progress 

and your finances.   

The website is: https://parent.musac.school.nz 

 

{ŜƭŜŎǘ άmanually enter your login detailsέ 

 

9ƴǘŜǊ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƳŜ ŜƳŀƛƭ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎ ŀǎ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ƎƛǾŜƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ tǊŜǎǎ άL ŘƻƴΩǘ ƪƴƻǿ Ƴȅ ŜŘƎŜ ǇŀǎǎǿƻǊŘέ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳΩƭƭ ƎŜǘ ŀƴ ŜƳŀƛƭ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ 

allow you to login. When you login you can set a new password. Please phone the school to make sure we have the correct email 

address if needed. 

This video may also help: 

www.youtube.com/watch?v=35v9eYyj_p8 

5ƻƴΩǘ ǿƻǊǊȅ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ LƴǘŜǊƴŜǘ ŀǎ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜ ǘƻ Ǉƻǎǘ ƘŀǊŘ ŎƻǇƛŜǎ ƻŦ reports to those of you without emails.  

INTERPRETING NCEA RESULTS 

To support parents and their teens with next steps after receiving NCEA results we have launched a NCEA resource page on the Careers 

New Zealand website. The page features a video starring former All Black Michael Jones sharing his experience of supporting his 

children through NCEA, plus a range of helpful articles and an eBook.                                                                 

¢ƘŜ ǇŀƎŜ ƘŜƭǇǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘ b/9! ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ƛƴǘŜǊǇǊŜǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƪƛŘǎΩ ǊŜǎǳƭǘǎΦ ¢ŜŜƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ Ŏŀƴ ŦƛƴŘ ǇǊŀŎǘƛŎŀƭ ŀŘǾƛŎŜ and 

ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ƻƴ ƴŜȄǘ ǎǘŜǇǎ ǘƘŜȅ Ŏŀƴ ǘŀƪŜ ƴƻ ƳŀǘǘŜǊ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǘŜŜƴΩǎ ǊŜǎǳƭǘǎΦ 

Visit the page at careers.govt.nz/ncea 

 

 

 

 

https://parent.musac.school.nz/
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=35v9eYyj_p8
https://www.careers.govt.nz/ncea
http://www.careers.govt.nz/ncea


 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Most school photos have been distributed.  If you have not received yours, please ask your child to come to the Main Office to collect.  It 

is hoped to have all orders in by Wednesday 12
th

 April ready to send off for processing on the last day of term.  It will be Term 2 before 

orders are received and distributed by us. 

MATHS DEPARTMENT 

By now all students in Year 7 ï 10 should have received their Maths Homework resource.  There is one sheet for most weeks of the 

school year.  The work is reviewing previous learning with some harder or newer parts.  If you think the work provided is too difficult 

or have any other questions about Maths, please contact the class teacher. 

 

 

LANGUAGES DEPARTMENT 

 
We recently hosted a small group of students and staff from Otari Junior High School.  Otari is our sister town in Nagano, Japan. 
The group left with a range of new experiences and a very warm impression after their time with us. Of particular impact was their 
interaction with the Kapa Haka, and the hospitality received by the host families. Many thanks to the Murrell-Manu,O'Rourke, 
Somerville-Smith and Nicholson families. These cultural interactions are invaluable for our own students also, advancing their ability 
to communicate in another language and understand another culture. 
 
Unfortunately, the conditions attached to hosting students are increasingly strict. If you are interested in the possibility of hosting in 
the near future, please see Mrs Severne at school, and she will arrange the simple process of getting vetted by the police, to save 
having to do so closer to the time. ArigatǾ gozaimasu. 



 

 

WORKDAY PHOTOS 

Workday went very smoothly this year and a high percentage of students found jobs.  

 Hazel Andrews and Paris WhitǘŀƪŜǊ ŦƻǳƴŘ ǿƻǊƪ ǿƛǘƘ tŀǊƛǎΩ ŘŀŘ ŀǘ {ƻǳƴŘǎ {ǘƻǊŀƎŜΦ 

   

   

Stephanie Neal worked at Liquid Action for the second year in a row and they were really impressed with Steph and have invited her 

back again next year.  Well done Steph. 

   


